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September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
YEAR 7 PASTORAL EVENING: 4.00pm-6:30pm Wednesday 2nd October 2024 
 
We would like to invite you to attend the Year 7 Pastoral Evening which is an opportunity for you to 
meet with your child’s form tutor to discuss how they have settled into King James’s. Meetings will take 
place in school and will be scheduled at 5-minute intervals. 
 
At King James’s School we use an online booking system for parents/carers to make Parents’/Pastoral 
Evening appointments (instructions on how to use the system is attached) and this can be accessed from 
a button on the homepage of the school website (www.king-james.co.uk) or via the following link 
https://kingjamesschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
The system will be open for Year 7 parents/carers to make appointments from 12noon on Tuesday 24th 
September 2024 until 12noon Tuesday 1st October 2024. After this date should you wish to make any 
amendments to your appointment, please telephone the school reception via the school telephone 
number below; this should also be your contact point if you encounter any problems in using the 
appointment system. 
 
Please note that this is a Pastoral Evening, primarily to discuss with your child’s form tutor how your 
child has settled into King James’s School. There will be an opportunity later in the year to discuss 
curriculum progress in individual subjects at the Year 7 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 25th June 2024. 
We believe a good start to the year pastorally is a very important step in secondary school life and hope 
you will be able to attend the Pastoral Evening. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs L Holdsworth  Mr T King 
Assistant Head (Behaviour) Associate Assistant Head (Year 7) 
 


